
Madame Manijeh Razeghi 

Center for Quantum Devices  

Northwestern University Evanston 

2220 Campus Drive Cook Hall  

60208 Evanston 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

 

Re : 

«Prix de la Chaire Saint Gobain « sciences des matériaux et surfaces actives » 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Madame Razeghi, 

 

We would like to thank you for the opportunity you gave to our student, Mr Xun Suo to carry out 

his research training period in your Department. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that a panel of research internships at École polytechnique has 

decided to distinguish the work he has accomplished under your supervision and to award him 

the "Prix de la Chaire Saint Gobain « sciences des matériaux et surfaces actives". 

 

The student will receive his prize during a ceremony to be held at École polytechnique on 

Thursday 22nd October 2015 at 10:30 am. 
 

Thanking you again for your assistance and support throughout our student's research program 

and looking forward to further collaboration between our institutions, we remain 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Frank Pacard 

Vice President for Academic Affairs and Research 
 


